
WELCOME TO 5K AT CREECS! 

Hello Families!  

My name is Rosie Carter.  I am the new Kindergarten Teacher at 

CREECS! I graduated from the University of South Carolina with an 

Undergraduate degree in Early Childhood Education. I was in the 

Kappa Delta Sorority, where I held several executive positions over 3 

years. I was born and raised in Mt. Pleasant and have grown up 

coming to McClellanville since I was nine-years-old. Through these 

years,  I have fallen in love with the McClellanville community. I am 

SO excited to start off this school year with the CREECS family! I 

look forward to meeting all of you. It is going to be a fantastic year! 

If you need to contact me my email is Rcarter@CREECS.org 
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